
PRIMATES OF THE PATRIARCHATE
OF  MOSCOW  VISIT  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On Friday, the 26th of March/8th of April 2016, Primates of the
Patriarchate  of  Moscow,  namely  Metropolitans  Alexandros  of
Pereyaslav-Khmelnitsky and Vishnevsky, Symeon of Vinitski and
Barsky,  and  Archbishop  Vladimir  of  Dneprodzerzhinsk  and
Tsaritsnanski,  accompanied  by  priests,  visited  the
Patriarchate.

They were welcomed by H.B. Theophilos, Patriarch of Jerusalem,
in the presence of Hagiotaphite Fathers.

The  Primates  extended  thanks  to  His  Beatitude  for  their
participation in the feast of the Annunciation in Nazareth
and, as a token of gratitude, offered Him a silver teapot.

In the context of the meeting, an interesting discussion took
place on the recent meeting between Patriarch Kirill of Moscow
and Pope Francis in Latin America.

Reference  was  also  made  on  the  Great  Synod  of  Orthodoxy,
scheduled to convene during the period of the Holy Pentecost
of the current year, on the issues to be discussed there and
on the need for Orthodox Churches to support each other.

In view of their next meeting on Holy Saturday during the Holy
Light ceremony, the Primates went on to venerate at the Holy
Sepulchre and participate in the nocturnal Divine Liturgy.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/Tze4x9h1ac0
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